
Petersham House Garden (adjacent to Petersham Nurseries) is the private garden of 
Petersham Nurseries’ owners Francesco & Gael Boglione. It is opening to the public to raise 
funds for the Holly Lodge Centre. 
The Centre offers groups of children, young people and adults, particularly those with special 
educational needs, a hands-on experience of Richmond Park and its diverse wildlife and 
distinct heritage.

Entrance to Petersham House Garden is via Petersham Nurseries. Tickets £3.50 available on 
the door only.

Petersham House Open Garden Day
in aid of the Holly Lodge Centre in Richmond Park

Sunday 14th June from 11am to 4pm

Email:hlcinfo@thehollylodgecentre.org.uk
www.thehollylodgecentre.org.uk
Charity No 1076741

a special place for learning


